Rafi Miah

From: Jonathan Mussellwhite
Sent: 10 February 2022 22:52

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard Development

To Whom it May Concern:

| am writing to lodge my formal opposition to the proposed development of the Murphy's Yard site, application
2021/3225/P. Though | am not opposed to new development, the plans indicate a series of buildings that are totally
insensitive to the scale of the surrounding neighbourhood and seriously detrimental to the nearby Heath: blocking
much-loved views across London from Parliament Hill, creating shade at the very bottom of the Heath and in
particular at the Lido, which is beloved for its sunny south-facing terrace especially by cold water swimmers of all
ages during the winter months, and injecting a looming presence over the city's mast unique open expanse of
protected land.

It would be a huge mistake to allow the developer to proceed with the plans that have been submitted for your
review. It is the council's responsibility to guide development in Camden so that the area is enhanced by progress,
not degenerated.

Yours sincerely,
Jonathan Mussellwhite
39 Heath Hurst Road
NW3 2RU



